
At Brinsworth Whitehill Primary School we aim to create a supportive learning environment where  
everyone is encouraged to grow, develop and achieve their full potential 

                                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                                           
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

25th March 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are excited to inform you that from Wednesday 14th April 2021,we will be 
participating in a new and exciting initiative in Rotherham called ‘Beat The Street’.  
This will involve ‘Beat Boxes’ being put up around Rotherham during the Easter 
holidays, one of which will be placed outside our school and all around Rotherham. 
 
After the Easter holidays, each family will be provided with a pack containing a 
contactless card and a fob. As you walk past the various Beat Boxes around 
Rotherham, we ask that you scan your fob on the box. All the fobs and cards have a 
number on the back to identify that it belongs to our school and this is how they will 
be tracked to show we are gaining points. We hope everyone, including staff, will 
join in to try and gain as many points as possible as these will lead to prizes for the 
school. There will be 5 prizes for the highest points scored in the top 5 schools plus 
spot prizes along the way. 
 
Beat The Street will be running games and activities each week which we will share 
with you along the way.  We will be talking to children within school to get them 
excited and geared up for this fun new challenge. 
 
Lets all work together to Beat The Street! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs C Oxborough 
Headteacher 
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